
I am against SB 554. This law would punish law abiding citizens who are responsible gun owners by not allowing us to protect 
ourselves legally from those who are not law abiding citizens, which we have the right to do. This Law would be so confusing that 
nobody would know what properties are owned by the airport or a collage, or a building owned or controlled by public bodies. This 
seems like entrapment to me. How would a person know from city to city what is legal and what is not.  This is truly unacceptable.    

It is a fact that responsible gun owners do not commit gun crimes, it would be the ones that don't take the time to go to a conceal 
carry class, do a background check and pay money for the right to carry and be able to defend themselves that commit the crimes. 
Most of the gun related crimes are committed in "gun free zones" because they know there would be no resistance.  This bill 554 will 
add to the "gun free zones" that attract the criminals. It is the cities with the strictest gun laws that have the most gun related crimes. 

This country was founded by responsible gun owners that had a way of protecting themselves and their families, that's why we have 
the Second Amendment Right to keep and bear arms and this right is protected Constitutionally.  I would like to continue to have the 
right to protect myself and my family.  

Please do not pass SB554

Thank You
Tony  


